
  
  

Student   Letter   of   Intent   for   Academic   School   Year   2021-2022     

Our   February   open   enrollment   period   for   the   2021-22   school   year   is   quickly   approaching.    We   
would   like   to   reserve   your   child’s   spot   at   VT   for   the   2021-22   school   year.   This   letter   of   intent   is   
used   to   determine   the   number   of   available   seats   for   the   upcoming   lottery.     

Your   response   of   intention   for   your   child(ren)   to   return   for   the   2021-22   school   
year   is   required   by   March   15,   2021   or   your   position   will   be   forfeited   for   the   
upcoming   school   year.     
  

I,   ________________________________________________,   am   the   parent   or  
( Printed   name   of   Guardian)     

legal   guardian   of   _____________________________________,   in   grade    ______.   
(Printed   name   of   Student)     

  

  

New   Incoming   Siblings:     
Incoming   siblings   will   be   given   priority   to   any   open   seats   that   are   available   during   the   open   
enrollment   period.   A   “Student   Application”   form    must     be   completed   online   at   
www.villagetechschools.org    during   the   open   enrollment   period,   which   is   open   from   Feb    11   to   
Mar   11,   2021   for   all   prospective   students.   If   the   application   is   completed   after    March   11,   2021   
the   prospective   sibling   will   be   placed   at   the   bottom   of   the   waitlist.     

Thank   you   for   allowing   Village   Tech   the   opportunity   to   serve   your   family   and    please   let   us   
know   how   we   can   be   of   further   assistance   through   this   process.     

402   W   Danieldale   Rd,   Duncanville,   TX   75137      
www.villagetechschools.org   •   469-454-4441     

My   Child   will   be   returning   for   the   2021-2022   academic   school   year:   

❏ Yes     

❏ No   


